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Laurie Thompson
71 0lde Madbury Lane
Dover, NH 03820

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Please do not allow our beautiful state to be defaced by Northern Pass. Once wild lands are spoiled they
will never be recovered. Our mountains and wonderful landscapes are one of the best things about our
state, and a major reason tourists visit us. Please don't throw that away!

Sincerely,
Laurie Thompson
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